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A Message from your President 

Hello LWC Ladies, It 

doesn’t seem possible that 

this club year is soon end-

ing. When I look back on 

the year, I am amazed at 

all the new members we 

have gained and at all the 

successes we’ve accom-

plished. We are so fortu-

nate to be able to have a 

large meeting room at 

Listrak to host our club 

members.  

There are many commit-

tees still actively at work. 

Please keep up to date by 

reading the website, the 

newsletter, emails, and 

texts. Find out how you 

can help. Remember to 

send your reservation for 

the end of the year, May 

dinner meeting. It’s al-

ways a wonderful evening 

to enjoy friendships, plan on future activities and 

to reflect on all we’ve achieved. A new slate of 

officers will be sworn in at this meeting so let’s 

welcome them together. The sign-up sheets for 

next club year’s committees will also be distrib-

uted at the dinner meeting. Please sign on to help 

the committee’s work. With our large member-

ship, our club should be able to have no problem 

finding workers for our projects.  

Connie McKane  

 

 

May 

Tues. May  7 

7 pm Potteryworks 

 

Thurs. May 16 

5 pm Beadworks 

 

Sat. May 18  

8 am Planting at the square 

 

Tues. May 21 

Dinner Meeting at Bent Creek 

(see Flyer in newsletter) 

Upcoming Events 



 

Conservation 

Lucy Norton and 

Bev Hosler 

The fountain at the Square is 

running, the flowers have been 

ordered, and the weeds have 

been pulled. The Conservation 

Committee is ready! We are 

looking forward to a colorful 

season. We will meet at the 

Square on Saturday, May 18, at 

8A.M. Please let us know if you 

are able to help. There is a lot to 

do, but "many hands make light 

work." Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Education 

Katherine Clark and 

Amanda Fisher 

Applications for the 2024-2025 

Senior of the Month program are 

now available electronically 

through the Club website: https://

lititzwomansclub.squarespace.com 

Any high school junior girl 

whose permanent residence is in 

the Warwick School District may 

apply. The deadline for returning 

completed applications is Mon-

day, June 17, 2024. Please en-

courage your acquaintances in 

the junior class to apply for this 

honor. A special thank you to our 

2023-2024 committee members 

for a productive and successful 

year. We encourage anyone who 

is interested in recognizing these 

students to sign-up to be on our 

committee. We look forward to 

another great year in 2024-2025.  

 

 

Hospitality 

Lori McQuaig and 

Teri Forster 

We hope many of you will sign 

up for Hospitality at the May 

dinner meeting! Looking forward 

to seeing you there!  

Scholarship 

Morgan Venti 

Applications are due April 22, 

2024!  

 

 

 

Digital and Social Media 

Karen Edlund and 

Julie Meiskey 

Please continue to read our web-

site at: 

lititzwomansclub.squarespace.com 

We also have a Facebook page 

and Instagram so check out those 

sites, too.  Please let Julie or me 

know if there is something that 

you would like added to any of 

our sites.   

 

Archives 

Julie Meiskey 

This month wraps up our month-

ly gatherings so I hope you take 

some time on Tuesday at Bent 

Creek to find your picture in the 

scrapbook! Enjoy the pictures of 

all our activities!  
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Correspondence and 

Remembrance 

Deann Buffington 

If you know of any member  who 

should get a card and/or note  for 

any reason, please contact Deann 

at 717-413-1814 or  

dbuff@ptd.net.  

 

International and   

Public Affairs 

Alice Samuel 

To end the 2023/2024 year, our 

Committee has agreed to contrib-

ute to Church World Services, 

Organization for the Responsible 

Care of Animals (ORCA) and to 

Troop 142 Shed Project - Connor 

Shoff, a 16 year old Lititz resi-

dent, is repairing 8 sheds located 

at various Warwick Little League 

fields and this is a donation to-

wards Connor's Eagle Scout Pro-

ject. We also contributed to 

World Central Kitchen and col-

lected feminine products for 

Warwick United. We will contin-

ue to collect used/new eclipse 

glasses till the end of May. We 

have a great Committee that 

some of you may wish to join in 

the coming year and thank you 

all for your generosity.  
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Program 

Cathy Gelatka 

Our final program will be high-

lighted by our dinner at Bent 

Creek Country Club and installa-

tion of our 2024-25 Woman’s 

Club officers. In addition, we 

will be adding a basket raffle to 

the fun. Also, there will be an 

opportunity for club members to 

select what committee they 

would like to participate on. 

Please give this careful consider-

ation, we need all hands on deck! 

I would like to thank the mem-

bers of the Program committee 

for selecting outstanding speak-

ers for our club’s programs this 

past year. I am looking forward 

to chairing this committee for 

our upcoming club year. Happy 

summer to all!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Home Life 

Linda Miskinis and 

Julie Meiskey 

Thank you to all who supported 

out Community Chest food and 

toiletry drive. We collected a to-

tal of 338 pounds to help our 

neighbors in need. Three mem-

bers delivered 70 handmade 

Spring cards to the residents of 

Pleasant View Retirement Com-

munity in mid April. A small 

group of ladies will be creating 

and assembling painted corks to 

resemble the American flag. 

These handcrafted decorations 

will be given to the residents at 

Moravian Manor in May. We 

will continue to accept corks for 

a project in the Fall. Thank you 

for your generous donations.  



 

Arts and Social 

MJ Ember and 

Connie Goebel 

The second group of LWC mem-

bers had a great tour of Rock 

Lititz on April 6th. Everyone was 

quite impressed with the history 

and scope of Clair Global. The 

tour and following lunch were a 

lot of fun. Thanks to Betty 

Narkiewicz for her efforts to or-

ganize this.  

On April 7th, a small group of 

members took advantage of the 

$5 tickets to see Gone with the 

Wind on the big screen to cele-

brate the movie’s 85th anniver-

sary. We shared dinner and had 

an enjoyable time. Thanks to 

Geri Kull for spearheading this 

outing.  

The last two events for Arts and 

Social this club year are both 

craft opportunities. On Tuesday, 

May 7, 2024, at 7:00 PM join 

fellow LWC members at the Pot-

tery Works 16 W. Orange St., 

Lancaster. This is near Central 

Market. I thought it might be fun 

to paint your own original flow-

erpot but of course there will be 

many items from which you 

could choose. Your project will 

need to be fired and you can pick 

it up about a week later or have a 
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friend pick it up for you. Car-

pooling may be available. We 

need three more people to get a 

10% discount! We could go out 

to eat first if enough people are 

interested. Please get back to 

Marijane by Saturday, May 4th if 

you are interested in trying your 

hand at painting. Also let me 

know if you are interested in car-

pooling OR dinner that evening. 

 

Our second craft date is Thurs-

day, May 16th at 5 PM at the 

Beadworks, 52 N. Queen St., 

Lancaster. Choose your beads 

and the staff will help you design 

a cute bracelet for yourself or to 

give as a gift. AND, if you also 

participated in the pottery pro-

ject, you could pick up you fin-

ished piece this night as the two 

locations are close to each other. 

Bracelets cost $10 plus the price 

of the beads you choose. Since 

the time is earlier, I will bring 

snacks!! IF you have questions, 

please contact Marijane Ember 

@ mjember@gmail.com. Or call 

717-648-9296. Hope you will be 

able to join us for one or both 

events.  

 

Ways and Means 

Sue Warco 

Happy SpringTime! The Catered 

Dinner went out the back door at 

Listrack. With lots of hands and 

stepping feet it was a Great Suc-

cess. Funds Raised!  

Now onto Merry May! You are 

reminded to make your reserva-

tion and dinner choice for The 

May Event at Bent Creek (See 

reprinted form for Dinner and for 

the donations for the Basket Raf-

fle. Donations are to be dropped 

off at Julie Meiskey's House-110 

East 4th Avenue or Shirley 

Flickinger-17 Longnecker Road, 

Both Lititz As every club year, 

papers for committee sign up 

will be on our tables at our May 

Dinner and Installation of new 

Officers. Please consider work-

ing with a group . We all get to 

know each other better and can 

share in our community efforts. 

Make yourself known and share 

your Talents!  
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*Please drop off the donations and baskets to Julie Meiskey, 110 East 4th Avenue or Shirley Flickinger, 

17 Longenecker Road by May 12th and include this form. 
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21st 
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  “ Remember, Great things are done by a series 

of small things put together.”      Vincent Van Gogh  
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PO Box 151 

Lititz, Pa 17543 

    


